From: Alan Beames

Sent: 31 January 2020 17:13

To: Sharon Groth Cc: Keith Butler

Subject: Flag, Formal Complaint

Dear Sharon Groth,

After many years serving the Town Council and understanding of the rules regarding flying of flags, I am deeply disapointed in the Councils decision to favour a political party.

I would like to make a formal complaint that Witney Town Council is Flying a flag that is both devicive to the community to which the Council serves amd is contrary to the regulations as laid down in statute.

Flying the Union Jack at Half mast would be more appropriate.

Please lower and remove this flag.

Kind Regards

Alan Beames